Mr. C. G. Bayles, Superintendent,
Buildings and Grounds.

Dear Mr. B‘ylo.l

 Your men have done & swell job on the re-surfacing of the
ltcpn et the west entrance to the gymnasium, but there are two
steps and the riser or platform yet to be chiseled. When this

Job is finished it will be a great w:-wmt in the nfew of
the .up.o

One other suggestion: There are no electrical outlets in
rooms 203 and 206 in the gymasium, and many times we desire to
set up a projector for pictures in these olassrooms. It is then
necessary To run an extension cord to the K-Room or some other
place to plug it in. We would greatly appreciate it if you can

have outlets put in these two classrooms.

Very sincerely yours,

[ & ;
Director of Physical Education,
Varsity Basketball Coach.




